
 

The I-15/SR-91 Express Lanes Connector  

Design-Build Project 

The Riverside County Transportation Commission (RCTC), in cooperation with the California 

Department of Transportation, is pleased to announce the upcoming release of a Request for 

Qualifications (RFQ) for the I-15/SR-91 Express Lanes Connector. 

Estimated Value: $110 – 130M 
Anticipated RFQ Release Date: March 2019 

 
The project will consist of one Express Lane in each direction facilitating a direct east-to-north 

and south-to-west connection between the recently opened 91 Express Lanes and the future 

Express Lanes on I-15. 

It is anticipated that the RFP will include federal contract provisions including a 

Disadvantaged Business Enterprise goal. 

Scope of Work  

The scope of the Design-Build work is anticipated to include:  

 
A) Design and construction of the Express Lanes infrastructure;  

B) Roadway design and construction;  

C) Structures design and construction; 

D) Traffic management;  

E) Design and construction of certain supporting toll system infrastructure;  

F) Quality Program;  

G) Public Outreach Support;  

H) Scheduling; 

I) Quality assurance and quality control; 

J) Environmental mitigation; compliance monitoring and environmental permitting;   

 

 

Additional Information  

For more information regarding the Project, please see attached RCTC ELC Industry Letter. 
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